F. No 1-752/2005-TW(PF-I)
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIEAL WELFARE

Port Blair, dated the 19" January 2006
To,

The Pradhan
Gram Panchayat
Ferrargunj

Sub: - Problem from Jarawa: - reg.
Madam,

I am directed to refer to your Iletter No. 3-
2 /AAJVS/GPFG/2005/294 dated 5t December 2005 on the
above mention subject.

In this context, this is to inform you that recently Shri
Vishwajit Pandya, an Anthropologist and a member of Executive
Council of AAJVS has been sponsored by AAJVS to study the
changes in the behavior of the Jarawas on the suggestion of the
Honble Member of Parliament, A&N Islands. Necessary
measures will be taken gesaddress-the-Jarawa issues—Whelr IS’

tepost is received: Lo~ yweredfV o Ve \ty(f\(f

Yours faithfully

Research Officer (TW)
For Director (TW)

Copy alongwith copy of the letter of the Pradhan, Gram

Panchayat, Ferrargunj is forwarded to Executive Secretary,
AAJVS for information and necessary action.

Research Officer (TW)



